
OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT 

WASHINGTON 

August 9, 1960 

Dear Mr. Dole: 

This is just a note to congratulate you 
on your nomination in the Kansas primary last 
Tuesday as the Republican candidate for the House 
of Representatives from your district. 

The campaign ahead promises to be the 
most rigorous in recent political history, in my 
opinion, but I am confident that success at the 
polls will be ours provided that we take nothing 
for granted in any precinct, in any county, in any 
district. 

Looking forward to working with you for 
victory in November and with every good wish, 

Mr. Robert Dole 
Russell 
Kansas 

Richard Nixon 
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